
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 8/10/2021 4:35 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

08/10/2021 

MRS Glenda Dunn 
1 / 69 Undercliff RD 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

I wish to withdraw my previous submission. After clarification o f  my concerns with Glenn Piper, owner of 
Harbord Hotel, I am now satisfied 
that they are addressing the issues I raised - i.e. acoustic control as well as 
restricted numbers and hours. Also the fact that our concerns re upstairs will be controlled. We look forward 
to the future upgrade and trust that 
the local residents will be supportive. 
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